
 

Dear President 
 
 
For several months, we have been discussing the involvement of Ufolep within Isca. Beyond the 
historical place occupied by this founding federation of ISCA, the national elected representatives 
recently had the opportunity to reaffirm their wish to continue to be involved in European and 
international dimensions. Nowadays, in the face of globalization, global warming, inequalities, 
international action in the field of sport is the key to understand these issues. The objectives 
defended by Isca with its partners and public and private actors echo the federal project of Ufolep 
which aims since 1928 to develop citizenship through sport and allow access to all sports practice. 
My candidacy aims to concretely contribute to the ambitions of ISCA. 
As we had said in Paris, Ufolep identified topics conducive to international collaborations. We offer 
you and other members of ISCA, to work in a collegiate and partnership on different programs. I will 
first mention the issue of migrations and the reception of migrants with the role of sport as a vector 
of inclusion. We also propose to work on the health dimension with a new program which is called 
"At my own pace" which is launched this week and which aims to provide sports adapted to people 
who are remote and sedentary. The third proposition is the development of the multisport practice 
which is a major asset at all ages of life for the development of the practice and the influence of sport 
for all. The fourth proposition is the development of sports practice and a plan for gender equality at 
Ufolep deserve, I think, to be worked in international partnerships. To finish, Ufolep is a sport 
federation that is very committed to sustainable development issues and is also developing a 
campaign around biodiversity and sports issues. 
Finally, to continue the voluntary and committed action of Philippe Machu, Arnaud Jean and 
contribute to the issues that concern the ISCA, I propose to the General Assembly my candidacy in 
the Executive Committee and the Executive Board of ISCA. 
  
I beg you to receive dear President, the expression of my best regards. 
 


